
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

IN THE MATTER OF 

JOINT APPLICATION OF BALD HEAD ISLAND TRANSPORTATION, INC., 

P.O. BOX 3069, BALD HEAD ISLAND, NORTH CAROLINA, 28461-7000,

AND BALD HEAD ISLAND FERRY TRANSPORTATION, LLC,

1301 FERRY ROAD SE, SOUTHPORT, NORTH CAROLINA, 28461,

FOR APPROVAL OF TRANSFER OF 

COMMON CARRIER CERTIFICATE TO 

BALD HEAD ISLAND FERRY TRANSPORTATION, LLC,

AND PERMISSION TO PLEDGE ASSETS

NOTICE 

OF 

DUE DATE FOR PROPOSED ORDERS AND/OR BRIEFS 

Parties of record in the above proceedings are hereby notified that the Transcript of Testimony in 

Docket No. A-41, Sub 22 has been made available and that the Notice of Due Date for Proposed Orders

and/or Briefs was filed in the docket on April 13, 2023. Pursuant to the ruling of Presiding Commissioner

Kimberly W. Duffley in open hearing on March 7, 2023, proposed orders and/or briefs are due to be

filed no later than May 15, 2023 with the North Carolina Utilities Commission, Chief Clerks Office,

Raleigh, North Carolina. Filings may be filed electronically or submitted in hard copy format to the Chief

Clerks Office. A copy of any proposed order and/or brief must also be emailed to briefs@ncuc.net. 

This the 13th day of April, 2023.

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Julie G. Kennedy

A-41 SUB 22

mailto:briefs@ncuc.net

